Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim warns of Daesh efforts to undermine security and calls
for proactive intelligence plans
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Head of the National Iraqi Alliance, Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim, expressed his concern over the
security breaches in a number of Iraq areas and most recently in Kirkuk where terrorist attack
resulted in 20 wounded individuals, warned of Daesh attempts to undermine security through
terrorist activities in the geographical region between the governorates of Kirkuk, Diyala and
Salahuddin, that resulted in casualties among Karbala and Anbar natives.

His eminence considered the repeated attempts of terrorist Daesh an effort to prove existence
and rewind the clock, especially after the collapse of Daesh project and Iraq advancement to a
new phase of political harmony during the post-election period, urged security leaders to work
consolidate intelligence and proactive plans to bury the malicious schemes and counter any evil

attempt to tamper disrupt the security of the homeland and the citizen.



